
Gulf Resources Provide Updated Pictures on its New 

Chemical Factory（2） 

 

On May 25, 2020, the company received final approval to begin construction of its 

new Shouguang Yuxin Chemical factory and commenced the construction on May 

26, 2020. The photographs below were taken on September 2, 2020. As can be seen, 

the company is making excellent progress in excavating the site, laying the 

foundation, and starting construction of the factory. The company will continue to 

post updated photographs for its investors. 
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